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May 1, 2014

Techmation Electric & Controls Ltd.

Congratulations, your diligence in safety and effective return-to-work
programs has earned you a share of the over $89 million in rebates
issued as part of the 2013 Partnerships in Injury Reduction program.

These positive results and your decision to partner with Ministry of Jobs,
Skills, Training and Labour, certifying partners, and WCB-Alberta prove that
you take responsibility for creating safer and healthier workplaces.

We are proud to partner with a company that cares about the safety
and well being of its employees. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Honourable Thomas Lukaszuk Guy R. Kerr
Minister President & CEO
Ministry of Jobs, Skills, Training WCB-Alberta
and Labour
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